
12 JUN 2015

ARGENTINA INVITES FOR TRAINING 
CAMP

Looking ahead to see a great performance at the 2015 UIPM Youth A World Championships in 
Buenos Aires, Argentina, from 1 to 6 September, Argentinian Modern Pentathlon Federation is 
inviting delegations from all over the world to participate in a training camp. The entire session 
consists on a simulation-based training during the period 18 to 30 August 2015. The price per 
person per day is 55 euros including accommodation with full board in double and triple rooms, the 
training program and transportation. For further informations and application, contact Guillermo 
Filipi at guillermofilipi@yahoo.com.


